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Comments: I have read the NORTHWEST FOREST PLAN.  I believe it is intended to significantly change the

direction of USFS Active Management in Westwern Washington, Oregon, and Northern California.  However, the

USFS has proven beyond any reasonable doubt or the letter of the law that Active Management is nothing short

of the destruction of our incredible forest resources at the hand of USFS and BLM in conjunction with the

insatiable appetite of the forest products industry; all one tight-knit culture, shown over and over to be incapable

of public trust, decade after decade.

 

Given the late hour of this recovery plan, I believe the best recourse to this devistating Active Management is to

eliminate ALL future logging of ALL types, road building, and ATV traffic on USFS AND BLM LANDS in the

designated Forests in this NWFP for the next 100 years.  I do believe the USDA and USDI need to fund

recreational trail maintenance, law enforcement, and buildings and utility overhead through annual congressional

appropriations, rather than the currently failed "sustained yield" program.  The economic benefit of these

devistated forest resources is no longer sustainable and must be eliminated immediately for the greater good of

human life on this planet.  


